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Hello wonderful Hans Helgesen school community,  

 

We want to give a quick update on some of the happenings at our school.                             

First, please join us in welcoming Ms. Stephanie Passmore who will be teaching                         

Kindergarten/Grade 1 for the school year. This is her second year with the district, and first at                                 

Hans Helgesen. She has lived in Metchosin for 4 years, and is excited about being a part of the                                     

Hans Helgesen community. Stephanie loves camping and walking with her dog through the                         

many trails of Metchosin. We are delighted to have Ms. Passmore join our amazing staff. We                               

wish Mrs. Struch all the best with her growing family.  

 

Our Kindergartener’s have completed their first full day. They are quickly learning routines and                           

making friends.  Welcome to school! 

 

Bussing ​*Friendly reminder: if your child is expected to take a bus and you are picking them up                                   

that day, please notify the office as soon as possible or talk to the staff member at the bus. 

 

Upcoming Events 
Sept 16-20 Terry Fox 
“Toonies” for Terry:  We will be fundraising for the Terry Fox foundation next week ​Sept. 16-20th​.   
Our annual Terry Fox run will be ​Friday, Sept.20th​ in the afternoon. 
 

Sept 26 Meet the Teacher Night 
Classrooms will be open from 5:30-6:30pm.  We hope you are able to come meet the 2019-20 staff. 
 

Sept 30 Orange Shirt Day 
In honour of reconciliation that every child matters.  For more info, please visit ​http://www.orangeshirtday.org/ 
 

With respect and friendship, 

Cathy and Jon 
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